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Series:  Our God Is Able  

OUR GOD IS ABLE TO  

BLESS YOU ABUNDANTLY 

2 Corinthians 9:6-8 

 

GOD WANTS TO____________ ___________! 
All__________________ ________________! 

• 2 Corinthians 9:8 

 

The___________________ of _________________. 

• 2 Corinthians 9:8 

• Acts 20:35 

• Ephesians 4:28 

• Hebrews 13:18 

 

The ______________ ____________ of _______________. 

• 2 Corinthians 9:6 

• Galatians 6:7 

• 2 Corinthians 9:10-12 

• Luke 6:38 

 

________________ in this _______________. 

• 2 Corinthians 8:7 

 

_______________ OF __________________  
Don’t _________________ in your ______________                

instead of _________________ in God. 

• 1 Timothy 6:17-19 

• Proverbs 23:4-5 

 

Be _________________ and ready to _______________. 

• 1 Timothy 6:18 

 

________________ on the reality of _________________. 

• 1 Timothy 6:17-19 

• Matthew 6:19-21 

 
 
 
 

Hi Kids! 

I hope you’re all doing very well! In my many years of writing to you here, I have 
(mostly) tried my best to keep it (also mostly) interesting and not let it get                        
repetitive. I now realize that even though I have been (again, mostly) successful 
with that, there is always room for improvement. So, I’m going to give you the 
latest list of the kids who have recited Bible facts or verses in Wednesday night 
class in the form of a word search! All 13 names are in the form of a single word, 
and can be in the puzzle in any direction. At first, I was going to just tell you how 
many names to look for and let you figure it out on your own, but since I’m such a 
(mostly, though not really) nice guy, I’ll give you the full list of names in the post 
script for a word bank.  I hope you all have a great week! 

Talk to you soon! 

-Ryan  

PS – Here you go. See? I told you I’d give you the names! You just had to be                         
patient. Come on, it was just like two sentences ago! 

PPS – Oops! I forgot to include the list in the PS like I said I would. Now it was 
closer to ten sentences ago. You really should forgive me, who could remember 
something that long ago? I’m a busy guy! Anyways, here’s the list: Daisy Gary, 
Lilly Gary, Violet Gary, Noah Hensley, Blake Hoggatt, Madelynn Hoggatt, 
Miles Howard, Madalyn Lewis, RJ Patterson, Liam Rossiter, Izzy Shepherd, 
Noah Shepherd, and Gunner Turner! 



 

 

FOR THE RECORD - January 15, 2023 

BIBLE SCHOOL……….…....….......…….88   WEDNESDAY.……………......................80 
SUNDAY AM….…….…….....…………..243  CONTRIBUTION………….....….$5,576.00 
SUNDAY PM………………..…............….60   BUDGET……...…................…..$6,788.00     

PICK UP A JANUARY PRAYER LIST AND POWER FOR TODAY  IN THE FOYER 

INFORMATION & EVENTS  
 
 

 

 

                       TIMES OF SERVICE : Sunday—8:30 AM and  11:00 AM                                 Sunday Morning  Bible Classes —9:45 AM       Sunday Life Groups: 12:00 PM and 6:00 PM                                                    Wednesday Evening Bible Study—7:00 PM 

WORSHIP MINISTRY! As Christians, we have a wonderful blessing in 
being part of the church, which is made up of many members who 
have different gifts and talents. God has created us in Him for good 
works and to utilize the talents with which He has gifted us. During the 
year, we will be asking members to commit to certain ministries.                     
Today is the last day to fill out the forms for worship ministry and put 
them in the red box which is located in the foyer. 

CAMP STAFF! We will have our first church camp staff meeting this 
Wednesday, after Bible Class. Adults who wish to serve on staff during 
our week of camp (June 17-24) need to be at this meeting. The last day 
to inform me that you would like to be on staff is March 15! 

FELLOWSHIP! During the Congregational Meeting, the elders                      
announced that more fellowship time would be a priority this year. So 
please join us next Sunday @ 5 PM for a chili & soup fellowship plus an 
escape room. More details inside the bulletin. 

CHURCH EMAIL LIST! During the fall, we changed how we sent church 
emails. If you don’t receive these emails and would like to, please             
contact the church office this week to be added to the list. 

GO ON; GO ON! The French physicist Arago ascribes his success to 
words found on the cover of a book when greatly discouraged. They 
were, “Go on, sir; go on! The difficulties you meet will resolve                    
themselves as you advance. Proceed, and light will dawn and shine 
with increased clearness on your path,” written by D’Alembert. “That               
maxim,” says Arago, “was my greatest master in mathematics.”                    
Following these simple words, Go on, sir; go on!” made him the first   
astronomical mathematician of his age. 

We may be very discouraged today by all the things that are                             
happening in our world, but we must never give up! We must continue 
on, especially when it comes to our precious faith. Notice these words 
of encouragement from scripture to remind us to “Go on; go on!” 

Philippians 3:14, “I press on toward the goal for the prize of the                           
upward call of God in Christ Jesus.” 

Romans 8:37, “No, in all these things we are more than conquerors 
through him who loved us.” 

1 John 5:4, “For everyone who has been born of God overcomes the 
world. And this is the victory that has overcome the world—our faith.” 

Joshua 1:9, “Have I not commanded you? Be strong and courageous. 
Do not be frightened, and do not be dismayed, for the Lord your God is 
with you wherever you go.” 

Arago was encouraged by words of a mere man and accomplished 
great things in the field of mathematics. We have the words of God, 
God breathed words, words inspired by the Holy Spirit, how much 
more should we be encouraged and willing to fo great things in the 
Lord’s name! 

It is the time to keep going and growing in our faith. It is always too           
early to quit, so don’t give up! “Go on, Christian; go on!” 

-Matt 
Bible Hour and Junior Worship will meet during 2nd service.  

UNLOAD MID-OHIO FOOD Friday @ 11:00 AM in the Fellowship Hall. 

FOOD GIVEAWAY Saturday @ 9 AM. (Be here @ 8:00 AM to help.) Contact Josh 
Ball to volunteer to help.  

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY—Thursday, February 2 @ 7:30 AM, all men are                      
invited to a bible study at Panera Bread. See Matt Dahm for details.  

YOUNG FAMILY OUTING—There will be a Young Families                 
Outing Friday from 1-3 PM at the Exploritorium Children’s                
Museum here in Marion. See Emily Nielsen for details.  

WOMEN OF PURPOSE—Wednesday @ noon, the Women of Purpose 
will meet at Payne’s pizza. This group is for all women who are                      
widowed or single.  

ELDERS & MINISTERS MEETING—Wednesday @ 9 AM the Elders and                                  
Ministers will be having a meeting in the Fellowship Hall. If you have                                
anything you would like to address with the Elders, all are welcome to                      
attend! 

CHURCH CAMP STAFF MEETING—Wednesday there will be a camp staff                 
meeting in Room11 after Bible Class. The last day to let Matt know if you want 
to serve as camp staff is March 15.  

SOUP FELLOWSHIP—Next Sunday @ 5 PM we will be having a soup                                
fellowship and Escape Room activity. Plan on attending and bringing chili or 
soup and a dessert.  

TEEN LOCK-IN—The Teen Lock-In has been rescheduled for February 19-20. More 
details will be available as the date gets closer.  

OUR SYMPATHY is extended to sympathy is extended to Sharon Foster 
and her family at the passing of her husband, Paul. Funeral was                        
held Thursday.   

OUR SYMPATHY is extended to Linda Ruhl at the passing of her sister, Nancy Himmer. 
Funeral was held Friday.  

OUR SYMPATHY is extended to Rod & Kim Hensley and their family at the passing of 
Rod’s niece, Lisa Hensley. Funeral was held yesterday.   

QUILTING MINISTRY—The Quilting Ministry will be meeting on Tuesday, January 31                     
@ 9 AM in the Fellowship Hall.   

2022 CONTRIBUTION STATEMENT—If you would like a record of your 2022 contribution, 
please contact Joe Howard. You can reach out to him by phone (740-802-2125) or email 
(jhoward0121@yahoo.com) if you would like to receive a statement. Be sure to indicate if 
you would like for him to mail your statement to you, or if you will be attending worship on 
a Sunday or Wednesday where he can get your statement to you.  

CLOTHING HOUSE DONATIONS—Due to the large amount of clothing               
donations we have been receiving, the ladies who work at the house have 
asked that you don’t donate any more clothing until this summer. If you 
have any questions, please see Mazzie Stevens.  

WORSHIP MINISTRY—We are updating our list of those who wish to serve during Sunday 
morning worship. If you would like to be involved, please pick up a sheet in the foyer and 
fill it out. Once you have it filled out, please return it to the red box located in the foyer.  

EMERGENCY FOOD PANTRY—If you would like to donate to the Emergency 
Food Pantry, in the month of January we are asking for Peanut Butter & 
Jelly.  

FIFTH SUNDAY SPEAKER—Our speaker for next Sunday, January’s fifth Sunday, will be 
Austin Buckland. He will be speaking at both morning services.   

WILD GAME DINNER—On Friday, February 10 there will be a Wild 
Game Dinner. More details to come!  

FUNERAL MEAL MINISTRY— The kitchen is in need of plastic storage containers 
for when extra food is left from meals. Please leave these in the kitchen. 


